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Circular 085-2020 

5 November 2020 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
 
REOPENING OF THE BISTRO: 
 
 
We are delighted to inform you that our Bistro will open again on Monday 9 November 2020. 
 
The Bistro will be open from 08:00 – 17:00 daily (Monday to Friday) and operated by Reef Catering. 
Weekly lunch menus will go out every Friday and a small a la carte menu will be available for breakfast 
and toasted sandwiches and salads etc. 
 
We will also resume our Wednesday evening social dinners from Wednesday 11 November 2020 and 
invite you to join us as we celebrate Evergreen’s 8th Birthday that we missed in October 2020. 
 
Please book the Wednesday night social dinner with Tshwanelo at reception on EXT 1200 during office 
hours (08:00 – 17:00).  Bookings will close strictly at 17:00 on Mondays for the Wednesday night dinner.   
Please book telephonically with Tshwanelo and give her your meal choice. 
 
All group table bookings need to be made with Tshwanelo as well but we ask that you book in person at 
the reception desk.  Tshwanelo has a table layout plan that she will use to complete bookings.  If you are 
booking a table for 6 people you will need to supply the names of all 6 people at your table with their meal 
choices.  You can then look at what seats are open on the plan and choose your table.  This will then be 
updated by Tshwanelo so that we have a printed seating plan ready upon arrival to assist the Hospitality 
ladies who will meet and seat you on the evening.    
 
We have to be very strict with seating and can not add extra people onto a table.  So please try to stick 
the seating capacity of the available tables and choose one that can seat everybody comfortably and with 
enough room for distancing as we don’t want to drop our guard when it comes to being responsible around 
COVID19.  Please allow 5 minutes extra for your arrival as you will still be required to complete the register 
upon arrival and have your temperature taken as well as sanitising your hands before entering. 
 
For those of you who had credits with Reef Catering when lock down was announced, you will now be 
able to use these credits again.  Those who can’t remember if you were in credit or not can phone the 
Bistro and ask Portia to check for you.  EXT 1209 
 
Looking forward to welcoming you back to the Bistro and some wonderful food and socialising. 
 
   
Kind regards, 
 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 
 



 

  

 
 



 

  

 


